
To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here. 
Questions or comments?  E-mail us at thecraftboxgolden@gmail.com  or call 303-279-1069. 

We’re located at 16399 South Golden Road, Unit A, Golden, CO 80401 (traffic circle of Quaker and South Golden Road) 
Our store hours are 10:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m., Tuesday through Saturday. 

 Our website is:  www.craftboxgolden.com 

The Craft Box   
The Thrift Store for Crafters 
News & Happenings for July 2015 

SHOP NEWS: 

Christmas in July Sales Extravaganza!  Get a jump 
on your Christmas craft supplies and projects!  The 
shop will be full of all things Christmas beginning 
Friday, July 3rd and extending through Saturday, 
July 11th.  Some of our special deals—quantities are 

limited—include:  

 -Selected 12x12 paper: $0.10/sheet;  

 -Selected 8.5 x 11 paper:  $0.05/sheet; 

 -Selected envelopes: $0.02 each 

 -Magazines $0.10 each 

 -Christmas Floral pick grab bags 

 -Sticker grab bags 

 -All fabric on a hanger: 50% price marked. 

 -All storage: 50% price marked. 

All of our Christmas stamp sets, kits and fabric will 
be available for you to get your Christmas projects 
started. Everything will be returned to storage until 
October, so come in now to get the best selection.  
We hope you’ll be able to stop by and check out the 
deals! 

The fantastic sale of all fabric on bolts at 50% off 

the Craft Box price per yard ends on Thursday, 7/2! 

Store Hours for Saturday, July 4:  We’ll open at 
10:00 a.m. and close early at 1:00 p.m.  We hope 

you have a fun and safe 4th of July. 

DROP-OFF STATUS: 
Red Light!  We are not taking items for the first half 
of July.  That way we can focus on our Christmas in 
July sale:  July 3—11.  Green Light!  Call or email to 
schedule your drop off after July 11th.   

CLASS NEWS: 

Faux Quilt Card:  Martha Washington Star 
2 Classes:  Friday, 7/10 or Saturday, 7/25 
1:00 p.m.—3:00 p.m. $10.00.  

Mixed Media Canvas Board Class:  Saturday, 7/11 
1:00 p.m.—5:00 p.m. $40.00 includes supplies.  
This is a new class for The Craft Box—use stencils, 
paints, stamps, paper and all other kinds of art me-
dia.  Suitable for framing after  you’re finished! 

CHARITY OF THE MONTH: 

Quilts of Valor 

 In July, we will be collecting fabric to be used 
in Quilts of Valor.  We will be working with the 
Stitching Factory to have a work day for QOV, 
so look for details on that coming soon.  The 
mission of the Quilts of Valor Foundation  is to 
cover service members and veterans touched 
by war with comforting and healing Quilts of 
Valor.  Check out their website at 

www.qovf.org  

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH: 

"Let us discard all this quibbling about this 
man and the other man, this race and that 
race and the other race being inferior and 
therefore they must be placed in an inferior 
position. Let us discard all these things, and 
unite as one people throughout this land, until 
we shall once more stand up declaring that all 
men are created equal."    

Abraham Lincoln. 

The Girls Own Stitching Club Primrose Sampler 
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